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Consultee response for application WP/20/00692/DCC from Office for Nuclear 

Regulation 

28/09/2021 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

You requested ONR's comments on further information submitted to complete the 

environmental statement for application WP/20/00692/DCC. Our response is as 

follows:  

• The applicant should take due cognizance of the nearby operational berth at 

Portland Port; 

• The applicant should liaise with the operator of the operational berth, as 

appropriate; and 

• The applicant and/or planners should engage with the Dorset Council's 

emergency planning function to ensure suitable arrangements can be made to 

accommodate the development in the off-site emergency plan associated with the 

operational berth.  

Regards, 

  

Eamonn Guilfoyle 

Land Use Planning 

Office for Nuclear Regulation 

 


